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STAFF REPORT 
DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION 
ZONING MEETING 
CITY OF COLUMBUS, OHIO 
JANUARY 14, 2010 
 
 
7. APPLICATION: Z09-033 (ACCELA # 09335-00000-00267) 
 Location: 2228 TUTTLE PARK PLACE (43201), being 0.07± acres 

located on the east side of Tuttle Park Place, 165± feet north of 
West Lane Avenue (010-077365 and 010-010261; University 
Area Commission). 

 Existing Zoning: AR-4, Apartment Residential District. 
 Request:                        CPD, Commercial Planned Development District. 
           Proposed Use: Retail or office commercial uses.  
 Applicant(s): Jack Cohen Trustee, and Violet A. Cohen, Trustee; c/o Brent D. 

Rosenthal, Atty.; Carlile, Patchen & Murphy LLP; 366 East 
Broad Street; Columbus, OH  43215. 

Property Owner (s): Jack Cohen Trustee, and Violet A. Cohen, Trustee; 1204 
Dobbins Drive; New Albany, OH 43054. 

          Planner: Shannon Pine; 645-2208; spine@columbus.gov. 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 
o The 0.07± acre site is developed with a small warehouse building and zoned in the AR-4, 

Apartment Residential District.  The applicant requests the CPD, Commercial Planned 
Development District to allow the building to be used for retail or office uses.     

 
o To the north is a single-family dwelling and to the east is an apartment building, both zoned 

in the AR-4, Apartment Residential District.  To the south is a commercial garage zoned in 
the C-4, Commercial District.  To the west across Tuttle Park Place are a parking lot and an 
office/apartment building both zoned in the C-4, Commercial District.   

 
o This site is within the boundaries of the University Area Commission whose 

recommendation is for approval of the requested CPD District. 
 
o The site is located within the planning area of the University Neighborhoods Revitalization 

Plan (1996), which recommends mixed uses for this location. 
 
o The CPD text commits to a site plan and contains development standards that address 

permitted uses and a parking variance to maintain zero parking spaces.   
 
CITY DEPARTMENTS’ RECOMMENDATION:    Approval. 
 
The requested CPD, Commercial Planned Development District will allow an existing 
warehouse building to be used for retail or office purposes.  The CPD text commits to a site plan 
and contains development standards that address permitted uses and a parking variance to 
maintain zero parking spaces.  The request is consistent with the land use recommendations of 
the University Neighborhoods Revitalization Plan and the zoning and development patterns of 
the area.  

mailto:spine@columbus.gov
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-----Original Message----- 

From: Ronald Hupman [mailto:hupman1@att.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2010 9:17 PM 

To: Pine, Shannon L. 

Subject: Re: UAC Recommendation for Z09-033, 2228 Tuttle Park Place 

Shannon, 

  

Happy New year to you.  Our holidays were quite nice.  The UAC's recommendation is for 

approval with the condition that uses be limited to office or retail.  Sorry you hadn't received this 

information.  I was on vacation at the time of our Nov. meeting and thought this had been 

forwarded to you by someone else. 

  

Ron 
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